
Christmas Light Tour 
River Oaks – 2023 

 
On Tuesday, December 5th, the LF garden club members embarked on an evening 
outing to River Oaks to admire the lavish Christmas decorations displayed around the 

many mansions.  
 
This trip promises to become 
an annual event as it was 
enjoyed last year. Word had 
spread and people that did not 
participate last year, signed up 
in large numbers.  
 
So it was that a bus full of 
gardeners made its way 
through heavy Houston rush 
hour traffic to arrive at our 
destination just as the sun was 
setting.   
 

 
Our experienced bus driver skillfully 
maneuvered the large vehicle through the most 
decorated neighborhood streets. We loudly 
expressed our amazement at the elaborate 
Christmas light displays.        
 
The pictures taken from the bus do not capture 
the splendor of the decor, it really must be seen 
in person.    
We all thanked Donna for arranging this festive 
trip.    



 
 
 

 



 

 
 

 
 



 
 
  



 

 
 
  



 

At the end of the tour we stopped at the 
House of Pies restaurant for an evening 
meal or just some pie. Although the size of 
the pies were a meal by itself.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Piping hot Shrimp and grits were the best 
she ever tasted according to Barbara Crum. 
She took most of it home in a doggie bag.    



 
 

 


